UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT #81

1661 Cherry Hill Road Joliet, Illinois 60433 Timothy Baldermann, Superintendent Phone: 815-726-5218

Fax: 815-726-5056



Board of Education
President – Mr. Patrick Sweeney
Vice President – Mr. Jose J. Gonzalez
Secretary – Mrs. Tina Bakke
Treasurer – Ms. Linda Brunner
Mr. Christopher Gustafson
Mrs. Shelly Sinclair
Mrs. Carey Brock

February 1, 2019

Dear Union Families,

Due to having utilized three (3) weather related school closure days, we will be using February 11th, 12th and 13th as makeup attendance days. Students are required to attend school those days. February 14th will be a remediation day and attendance is suggested, but optional. Uniforms are not required for that week. There will be no school on February 15th and 18th as previously scheduled.

As always, don't hesitate to call or email (<u>tbaldermann@union81.com</u>) should you have any questions.

Thank you,

Timothy Baldermann

Superintendent